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The Albany Area Chamber opposes HB 3838. Allowing an independent committee to 

regulate wages, benefits, hours, etc. is another overreach by government to control 

independent businesses and their relationships with their employees. Oregon already 

has some of the strongest labor protections and laws in the country. We do not need 

another group telling businesses and their employees what they must do. Let's stop 

this interference with the employer/employee relationship. 

 

We ask that you Vote No on HB 3838. 

 

Thank you.   


